8/26/2017 8:25:50 PM

RE: Departure time for Sunday
Thank you! The calendar has been updated!
Lily

----- Original Message-----

From: Landrum, Brandon J. [mailto:blandrum@sled.sc.gov]
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2017 7:16 PM

To: Lily Cogdill

Subject: Departure time for Sunday

Lily,

| apologize for not getting this to you sooner. The departure time for tomorrow will be 8:45 am. I've let Steven know also.
Thanks,

Brandon

Sent from my iPhone
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